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Evergreen Line tender to prepare for rail track relocation 

 
COQUITLAM – The Evergreen Line rapid transit project is continuing to move forward with a 
tender posted for work to prepare for the relocation of Canadian Pacific Railway (CPR) tracks in 
Port Moody. 
 
The tracks will be relocated to accommodate a portion of the Evergreen Line guideway adjacent 
to Clarke Street from Queens Street to Mary Street. 
 
The contract is expected to be awarded in the summer, with work starting shortly after and 
running until early 2013.  
 
The work includes relocation of utilities, realignment of Columbia Street adjacent to the tracks 
and construction of a gravel base for the relocated tracks. CPR will perform the final track 
construction and relocations in early 2013. Rail service is expected to continue without major 
interruption.  
 
The relocation of the CPR tracks is part of a series of early construction works for the Evergreen 
Line. Early construction work lays the groundwork for major construction and will help keep the 
construction schedule on track.  
 
The Province will select a primary contractor to undertake the major construction this summer. 
The Evergreen Line will open in late summer of 2016 providing rapid transit for the first time to 
the communities of Coquitlam and Port Moody, as well as the students of Douglas College.  
 
Construction will create 8,000 direct and indirect jobs. 
 
The public is encouraged to call the free traffic information line at 604 927-2080 to receive the 
most up-to-date information related to Evergreen Line construction in Coquitlam, Port Moody 
and Burnaby.  
 
 
Learn More: 
 

 BC Bid:  www.bcbid.gov.bc.ca 

 Evergreen Line:  www.evergreenline.gov.bc.ca 

 Evergreen Line on Facebook:  www.facebook.com/evergreenline 
 

 

http://www.bcbid.gov.bc.ca/
http://www.evergreenline.gov.bc.ca/
http://www.facebook.com/evergreenline


 

 

Contact: 
 

Kate Trotter 
Government Communications and Public Engagement 
Ministry of Transportation and Infrastructure 
250 356-8241 

 
 
Connect with the Province of B.C. at: www.gov.bc.ca/connect 
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